
  
                                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Newsletter 
5th July 2024 

 
Headteacher Awards 

Awarded 28th June 2024 
 
Reception: Well done to Reception class for showing determination and a great attitude towards 

our sports day this week- you were all brilliant! 
Ollie L for your fantastic writing during our talk for writing sessions. You have tried 
incredibly hard to form your letters correctly and write sentences with a capital letter 
and a full stop. 
Cooper for having great shape knowledge during our maths lessons this week. Using your 
spatial reasoning, you can identify 2D shapes and make 2D shape pictures.   

 
Year 1: Year 1 received a whole class award for designing, making and drinking delicious 

smoothies during our DT lessons. 
 
Year 2: Congratulations to Levi and Lacie.  Levi and Lacie always follow instructions and join in.  

They are always ready to answer questions in our topic lessons. 
 
Year 3: Headteacher awards in Y3 last week went to Wyatt, Bailey and Jack. Wyatt worked really 

hard in English on his persuasive advert for Newquay Zoo. He used some lovely 
persuasive language. Well done Wyatt! The Y3 team were super proud of all the children 
on Sports Day. They all listened well to instructions and supported each other. Two stand 
out children though were Bailey and Jack. They gave 100% effort in all their races and 
demonstrated good resilience. They both a had lovely positive morning. Well done to 
Jack and Bailey! 

 
Year 4: This week we had to give a whole class award!  Year 4 have had a great week with many 

changes to our usual school timetable.  They were a credit to us on Sports Day.  We saw 
fantastic team work, empathy, kindness, competitiveness as well as great skills!  We then 
had a class visitor... Mark's Ark came to share with us some incredible insects and 
spiders.  We have been learning about the Amazon Rainforest, so it was a great 
link.   Year 4 were also great for the four teacher interviews on Thursday.  They listened 
well and showed respect to the candidates.  Well done Year 4! 

 
Year 5: Well done to Harrison for working really hard and for being so focussed in Arithmetic 

and congratulations to Katina for trying really hard at Sports Day. 
 
Year 6: Year 6 deserved an award this week for having an amazing time in London.  Everyone 

who stayed behind and helped in other classes also gained a Headteacher’s award for 
helping other classes over the week.  We are proud of all of you. 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
1st – 5th July 2024 

 

 

Outside of school activities 
 

Tilly, Piper and Amber went to Stithians showground for 
Kevewi - a Rainbows/Brownies/Guides county event to 
celebrate the brilliance of Girl Guiding in Cornwall. 
 
They took part in many fun activities and had a brilliant 
day! 
 
If you are interested in joining the Girl Guide movement, 
complete the form here: 
 
https://www.girlguiding.org.uk/information-for-
parents/register-a-child/ 
 

 

 
 
A warm welcome to our new staff member Mr Tom Laurence-King.  Mr Laurence-King will be teaching Year 4 from 
September 2024. 
 
He will be in school from next week to meet the Year 3 children and to get to know the school. 
 
We’re sure you will join us in making him feel very welcome at Roche School. 

Please can all cups 
awarded last term be 
returned to the school 
office on Monday 8th 

July! 
Thank you! 

Clubs next week 
 

Gardening club has now finished. 
Next week is the last week for all other clubs.   
There will be no clubs on the week beginning  

15th July 2024. 

Reception Class 
95.65% 

https://www.girlguiding.org.uk/information-for-parents/register-a-child/
https://www.girlguiding.org.uk/information-for-parents/register-a-child/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staffing as from September 2024 
 

Year Group and Teacher HLTA TAs 
 

Reception Class 
Mrs Garratt 

Mrs Kent Mrs Little 

Year 1 
Mrs Gardner 

Mrs Birch Mrs Davis 

Year 2 
Mrs Welch 

Mrs Austin Miss Kent 
Mrs Richards (PPA) 

Year 3 
Mrs Campbell 

Mrs Hill Mrs Baverstock (PPA) 

Year 4 
Mr Laurence-King 

Mrs Harrison Mrs Grigg 

Year 5 
Miss Tonkin and Miss Goatman 

Mrs Harris Miss Chambers 
Miss Carne 

Year 6 
Mrs Powell and Mrs Williams 

 Miss Vera-Bo 
Mrs Baverstock 
Miss Thomas 

 

 

 

Mark’s Ark 
 

Year 4 had a visit from Mark's Ark last 
Wednesday!   
 
We are currently learning about the Amazon 
Rainforest so it was fascinating to see in real life 
some incredible spiders and insects that we 
definitely would not see in Roche!  

 

 

 

RNLI Cake Sale 
 

Thank you to everyone who donated and bought cakes for the 
Year 1 cake sale last week.   
 
You raised a grand total of £131.80 which Year 1 will take to the 
Lifeboat Station in Newquay when they visit on 15th July. 
 
Thank you so much for your generosity. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wellbeing 

 

The Five ways to wellbeing 
thread through everything 
we do here at Roche. 

 

Our children are learning 
every day – but when was 
the last time you learnt 
something new?  
 

It has a very positive 
impact on your wellbeing, 
give it a go! 

 

 

Medication 
 

All medication coming into school 
must be bought into the school 
office and a form completed. 
 

Please do not send children into 
school with medication in their bags. 
 

If you would like a form to keep at 
home ‘just in case’ you are welcome 
to collect one from the office. 
 

Medication includes doctor 
prescribed medicines, over the 
counter pain relief, cough sweets, 
creams and ointments. 
 

Thank you for your co-operation. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Fond Farewell 
 

 
 

At the end of term, we say farewell to three members of staff. 
 
First of all, Mr Moore is leaving us for pastures new.  Mr Moore has been an integral part of Roche School for many 
years.  Mr Moore started on the front desk at school and moved up through the ranks to maths teacher.  His maths 
lessons are greatly enjoyed (especially if you do arithmetic club as there was usually cake involved!).  We will miss you 
Mr Moore and we wish you all the best for your new job. 
 
Miss Hills (formally Mrs Smith) leaves us at the end of term.  Miss Hills has been working as a TA at school for just under 
7 years and is known to be a super busy TA always helping out anyone who needs it (children and staff!)  Miss Hills will 
be a very missed character of the Roche Staff team and we wish her all the very best for the future. 
 
Miss Knight leaves us and is moving on to work in a college!  Miss Knight joined us under the tutoring programme after 
Covid and has been an essential help to pupils on a 1:1 basis aiding children with many skills to top-up their previous 
learning.  Miss Knight has been an essential asset to children who were affected by the pandemic and every child who 
has worked with her has enjoyed her lessons (especially when they can use one her sparkly pens!) 
 
 We will miss you all! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


